**Trust Headquarters** 

City Hospital campus Hucknall Road Nottingham NG5 1PB

0115 969 1169 ext 76007 Kelly.Jandrell@nuh.nhs.uk www.nuh.nhs.uk

Please ask for: Chief Executive's Personal Assistant

Our Ref: PH/kj/2013-015

28 January 2013

Mr Mick Burrows Chief Executive Nottinghamshire County Council

Sent by email: michael.burrows@nottscc.gov.uk

Mr Ian Curryer Chief Executive Nottingham City Council

Sent by email: ian.curryer@nottinghamcity.gov.uk

Dear Mick and Ian

At the last meeting of the Nottingham Executive Team (NET) all of the Chief Executive's and Chief Operating Officers expressed their gratitude and appreciation for the exceptional efforts provided by the Social Services teams in each of the organisations. We agreed that I would write to you, on behalf of all NHS colleagues, to convey this message.

I hope that you will be able to share this letter of praise with your colleagues and look forward to seeing you in the near future.

With kind regards

Yours sincerely

**Peter Homa Chief Executive** 

**NFT** members CC